
Can you help? 
Winter 2022 was difficult for many. During this time 76 

‘warm baby’ bags were assembled and given to families in 

need. As you can imagine, they didn’t last long so this winter 

were asking for your help! 

Would your Knitting/crafting group be interested in knitting 

and donating warm hats and mittens, in neutral colours, for 

babies up to 2 years of age for this years’ warm baby bags?  

We, the community connectors, will arrange collection of the 

items and get them into warm bags, ready for the winter. 

Collections can be arranged anytime but the last day we can 

accept donations is Friday the 10th of November 2023. 

If your group is interested in donating to the ‘warm baby’ 

bags, please get in contact with your community connector.  

Debi Haden on 07824 350 945  

or  

email; debi.haden@north-norfolk.gov.uk 

 

 


